
P-05-865 Guarantee fully plant-based options on every public sector menu to 
protect the rights of vegans and for our health, the environment and animals, 
Correspondence – Ceredigion Council to Committee, 02.09.19

Good Afternoon

Further to your letter dated 2 August, addressed to Mr Eifion Evans, Chief Executive, 
I write to confirm that 

in the event that a child has a requirement for a vegetarian or vegan meal, the 
attached request form is completed and the option will be available on a daily basis.

Both public buildings provide daily vegetarian options and in addition display a sign 
confirming that vegan options are available on request.

Regards


